
This annual Fellowship in memory of Melvin Morris Goldberg sends 
one undergraduate engineering student from any U.S. University to 
visit Israel in the summer to perform supervised technical research. 
The $3000.00 Fellowship is presented to a junior or senior who 
demonstrates the enthusiasm, aptitude, and the motivation to 
arrange a personalized research program. The Fellowship is 
intended to provide partial support for travel and living costs.

Candidates should work with faculty at their primary university to 
develop a research proposal and confirm a willing supervisor at one 
of Israel's universities or research centers (eg, Bar-Ilan, Ben-
Gurion, Haifa U., Hebrew U., Technion, Tel-Aviv U., the Weizmann 
Institute).

Applications are due March 1 of  each year. 

For more information:
http://goldberg.berkeley.edu/mmg/ 
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